From: Diamond Rose

To: City Council
Subject: Smart Meters
Date: Sunday, September 18, 2022 10:19:33 AM

Dear City Council Members, I am writing to ask you to please save the analog meters in our
city and do what is in your power to defend, uphold and renew the smart meter ban to protect
our public health and safety. I am a senior at Burbank Heights and Orchards and don't want
Smart Meters to be installed in our community. Thank you in advance for listening to our
request and acting on it.

Sincerely,
Rose Diamond
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